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The LUKOIL Press Service would like to draw the attention of all those concerned
to the unlawful use of trade marks, the corporate style and information regarding
the company at the website http:/neftehimcontrakt.com which has nothing to do
with LUKOIL Group organizations.

Due to the increased sightings of fake sites, please take heed and doublecheck the
received information against the LUKOIL official web sites:www.lukoil.ru (in
Russian) and www.lukoil.com (in English language).

Press Centre PJSC "LUKOIL" http//www.lukoil.com
Phone: +7 (495) 627-16-77 httpss//www.facebook.com/Lukoil.en

E-mail: media@lukoil.com http:/twitter.convlukoilengl


http://www.lukoil.ru/
http://www.lukoil.com/

